
It’s a Wrap— Can Do MS

Our 18th annual Wine Maker Dinner for 
Can Do MS raised more than $2,300. 
Thanks everyone for your donations 
and support. We all missed Chef 
Mary Trimmins but she had a hand 
in helping Catherine & Gene with the 
menu and instruction.

The wine that has been donated this 
year is outstanding and each was 
perfectly paired with one course. 

Le Grand Courtâge NC Brut 
donated by Tawnya Falkner

2015 Chardonnay  
donated by Lake Sonoma Winery

2013 Redemption Zinfandel 
donated by Alexander Valley Vineyards

2017 Sauvignon Blanc 
donated by St. Supery

2016 Cabernet Sauvignon  
donated by Alexander Valley Vineyards

2016 Homestead Red Blend  
donated by Alexander Valley Vineyards

2014 Cabernet Sauvignon 
donated by Lake Sonoma Winery

In addition, sparkling water was 
donated by Solé Water. 

Mark and Linda Mathis were a great 
help again this year.

Gene and Patricia.

Gene explains the wine while everyone enjoys the pairing of the wine to food.

Gene Fulkerson was master of the Bar-
be-que. George Kish, Linda Newcomb 
Mathis, Rusty Etzel and LynRae Swain 
served as the platers, waiters and dish 
washers. Mark Mathis, with a bit of help 
from Rick Cole, was responsible for 
pouring the wine. Patricia Ortiz stayed 
around to help with the clean up and the 
hand washing of more than 100 crystal 
glasses. 

These events just get better each year. 

Thanks to everyone who contributed 
and participated—  
Barb & Stu Baily, Linda & Mark Mathis, 
Carmen Jackson, George Kish & Agnes 
Johnson, Rusty Etzel, Lyn Rae Swain, 
David Tomshek, Kim & Scott Griffin, 
Corlis & Steve LeDuff, Jerry & Sandy 
Cordell, Patricia Ortiz, Rick & Beth 
Cole, Michael Rammelberg, Barbara 
Betz and Catherine Ohl. n

September 28, 2019, 5 PM
mark your CALENDAR Formerly The Heuga Center for MS
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in memory of our beloved friend Jimmie Heuga  
Our 19th Annual Wine Maker Fund Raiser Diner  

was held in San Diego, September 28, 2019
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